
Ribbon-Cutting at Huntington Family Center 
 

Expanded mental health wellness, early education, and 
safety-net services available to the residents of the 

Greater Huntington Community! 
 

 
 

 

  

Community leaders, supporters, and staff gathered for the Ribbon-Cutting of the Huntington Family 
Center (HFC) located at 1264 New York Avenue, Huntington Station. This new and expanded site, 

formerly at Manor Field, is a critical resource for over 3,500 children and adults residing in Greater 
Huntington.  

 
The programs offered at this unique multi-service facility include Advocacy, Information and Referral, crisis 
counseling, housing, youth services, job training, and employment services. HFC also houses representatives 
from the Suffolk County Department of Labor, the Suffolk County Department of Social Services, PSEG, 
Western Suffolk BOCES English as a Second Language program, and the Health & Welfare Council of Long 
Island. Additionally, the Lockwood Early Learning Center provides early education classes for preschoolers. 
For information contact Penny-Ann Antonio, LMSW HFC Program Director at PAntonio@fsl-li.org or 631-385-
2305. 

 
Our thanks to everyone who helped make this successful transition to our new 

location! 
 

Click to watch the video 

 

mailto:PAntonio@fsl-li.org
https://www.facebook.com/fslli/videos/5060028154114963
https://www.fsl-li.org/


  

The Huntington Family Center staff make this site a welcoming resource for community members! 
 

 

 

FSL’s Family Centers are located in Bay Shore, Huntington Station, Mastic Beach, and Riverhead.  
For information about contact Jonathan Chenkin, Chief Development Officer  

631-470-6770 or jchenkin@fsl-li.org   
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